
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Sunday, January 30, 2022 

Important Dates: 
 
 
 
Catholic Schools 
Week 
01/31 - - 2/5 
 
First Friday Mass 
02-04-2022 
 
 
MAP Testing 
Makeups 
02/07 - - 02/11 
 
 
Guild Meeting 
02-16-2022 (Wednesday) 
 
 
February Vacation 
2/21 - - 2/25 
 
 
 
 
  

A Letter from the Guild:  

 
We hope everyone stayed warm and safe during the weekend 

snow storm.  
 
Catholic Schools Week: The School has many fun events 
planned for the kids.  Please see Mr. Daley’s email dated 
01/24/2022 for more details.   
 
In order to continue with our mission to support the 
school, the Guild is pleased to announce that we will be 
once again holding our March Madness Raffle and 
Annual Walk-a-Thon fundraisers this school year.  
 
It's through the generosity of sponsors and donors that our 
events succeed. We ask that you consider partnering with us by 
donating items for our March Madness Raffle at this time. 
See Raffle Registration Form below. 
 
Reminder: If you would like to volunteer at any of the end of 
year events you need to be CORI cleared and have taken the 
Protecting Gods Children class. Please see Sylwia for more 
details.  
 
Please follow the guild on Facebook for all upcoming News & 
Events at: 
https://www.facebook.com/groups/staugustineschoolguildandover/ 

Scripture/Prayer:   
Lord Jesus, teach me to love your ways that I may be quick to renounce sin 
and willfulness in my life. Make me whole and clean again that I may delight 
to do your will. 

The information in this Newsletter is for the use of St. Augustine’s families only. 
Any reproduction or sharing of this document to anyone outside of St. Augustine School is strictly prohibited. 

 



 

 

 

 

 



 


